
We had a fantastic first week back in school after 
the Christmas break. The children settled right back 
in and got busy with lots of activities. 

Our new text to kick off the year is a story called, I 
Can Fly. It is all about a little Penguin who wanted to 
fly like other birds. We had some lovely discussions 
about Penguins. I was blown away by the penguin 
knowledge in our class. 

As a special maths challenge we had to feed some 
fish to a penguin. We rolled a dice and counted out 
the number of fish to feed to the penguin. 

This week we have had lots of focus on our fine and 
gross motor skills. We have been practicing our pencil 
grip and showing off our pencil control. To strengthen 
our core, we lay down and drew some lovely pictures 
on large sheets of paper.
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“Penguins can’t fly, they waddle. Seagulls can fly” - Myah
“Penguins live in the arctic” - Jack


